
Dear Parents,  

 

It is “sick season” again and I wanted to take time to remind you of our “well baby 

policy”.  Our main goal is to ensure the safety and well being of your children while they 

are in our care, especially given their age group.  Below I have listed our guidelines.  

 

We ask that you keep your child at home if you observe any of the following:  

  

1) Fever/Vomiting 

2) Discharge in or around the eyes 

3) Runny nose 

4) Excessive coughing  

5) Diarrhea 

6) Questionable rash 

7) Any communicable disease 

 

If your child becomes ill while in the preschool area, you will be notified promptly on the 

digital paging system.  

 

If your child is being treated with an antibiotic, he or she should have received 

treatment for at least 48 hours before coming to the nursery.  

 

For your child’s protection, we ask our caregivers to follow these same guidelines.  

 

If any of the above symptoms are observable upon the child’s arrival we will ask that you 

keep your child with you.  As we work together my hope is that we can maintain a healthy 

environment for all of our children. Thanks for letting us care for and love your child. 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions or comments about the preschool 

area.  

 

Thanks for understanding. 

 

Matt Whitson 

Children’s Pastor 

Community Bible Church  

452-9201 

matt@communitychurch.com   


